
Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

DIVISION  MEMORANDUM

No. jEL, s.              2022

Consultative Meeting on School Based Feeding Program

To:         Heads of public Elementary schcols

May 26, 2022

1.            The schools  Division ofAngeles cfty, through the schcol  Health and  Nutrition  unit will conduct a

Consultative Meeting on School Based Feeding Program on May 27, 2022, Friday at 1 :00 p.in., Sta.
Teresita Elementary School Conference Hall.

2.              The activity aims to:
•       address issues and concerns regarding Nutritious Fcod products delivered.
•       discuss some issues and concerns on  Nutritious  Food  products and  Milk liquidation

process.
•       strategize plan on how to improve Nutritious Food products delivered.

3.            The participants are the designated school Based Feeding program coordinator, Supplier of
Nutritious Food Products, and School Health and Nutrition unit Personnel.

4,            Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance to this  Memorandum

MA.  IRELYN  P. T

is desired.

Y0 PhD, CES0 V /
Schools Division Superintendent
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Address: Jesus Street,  Pulungbulu, Angeles City
Telephone No.  (045) 3224101


